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Interoperability and Patient Access Final Rule Call - December 9 

Wednesday, December 9 from 1:30 to 3 pm ET 

Register for this Medicare Learning Network event. 

On May 1, CMS released the Interoperability and Patient Access final rule, listing ways to give 
patients better access to their health information. Using data exchange through secure 
Application Programming Interfaces (APIs), we took a first step in making health information 
more available to patients and moving toward greater interoperability across the health care 
system. This approach to data exchange will allow patients to make informed decisions and 
reduce burden on payers and providers. 

During this call, we’ll answer your questions about implementing these policies: 

·      Public reporting and information blocking – targeting late 2020/early 2021 

·      Provider digital contact information in the National Plan and Provider Enumeration System 
– targeting March , 2021 

·      Revisions to the Conditions of Participation (CoPs) of for hospitals and critical access 
hospitals – effective April 30, 2021 

·      Patient Access API – enforced after July 1, 2021 

·      Provider Directory API – enforced after July 1, 2021 

·      Payer-to-payer data exchange – effective January 1, 2022 

·      Improving the dual eligible experience – effective April 1, 2022 

Visit the Interoperability webpage for more information about the final rule and to find 
resources.  

https://www.mlnevents.thebizzellgroup.com/event/interoperability-and-patient-access-final-rule-call/
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/05/01/2020-05050/medicare-and-medicaid-programs-patient-protection-and-affordable-care-act-interoperability-and
https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Guidance/Interoperability/index


 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 


